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TRANSIT RIDERS ADVISORY COMMITTEE WORKSHOP MINUTES 

JUNE 13, 2017 

 

Committee Chair Gloria Lepik-Corrigan called the June 13, 2017 TRAC – Workshop to 

order at 4:00 PM. Members present: Gloria Lepik-Corrigan, Elisabeth Olden,  

Portia Smith and Dave Stanton.  Also present was Maryanne Sobocinski, TRAC 

Coordinator. 

 

TRAC INITIATIVE LETTERS 

 

Safety - Committee Chair Lepik-Corrigan and Maryanne Sobocinski led a discussion on 

the importance of safety to current and future transit projects.  Members contributed their 

ideas to incorporate into a letter that will be presented at the next TRAC Committee 

meeting on June 20th.  The letter will address safety issues encountered by riders and 

pedestrians, including a list of danger zones.  The goal is to create municipal awareness 

and commitment to transportation riders and pedestrian safety; identify ways 

to bring established public and private infrastructure up to current standards as far as 

safety is concerned; and create a directory/system for addressing “Danger Zones” 

identified by transit riders. 

 

Committee Chair Lepik-Corrigan and Maryanne Sobocinski will compose the draft letter 

and send to all who attended the workshop for their input.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 PM. 
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